September 12, 2016

NEWSRELEASE

The annual election of the Quincy-Columbia Basin Irrigation District will be held
on December 13, 2016 for the purpose of electing a director for Director Division
3, Director Division 4, and Director Division 7 to serve a term of three (3) years.

Final date for filing a Petition of Nomination is November 7, 2016. Petitions are
due to the Quincy-Columbia Basin Irrigation District, Quincy office, before
5:00pm. Copies of the Petition of Nomination are available at the District office in
Quincy.

Phil Stadelman is presently serving as Director of Division 3, covering all of
Range 25 and south to Frenchman Hills.

Mike LaPlant is presently serving as Director in Division 4, covering all of Range
26 and south to the Frenchman Hills.

Derek Allred is presently serving as Director of Division 7, cover all that portion of
the Royal Slope area lying west of Dodson Road; North to include Block 81 and
that portion of Block 80 laying west of Dodson Road and south to the District
boundary.

Anyone wishing information regarding the Director Division they are eligible to
vote in, please call the Quincy office at 509-787-3591 or the Royal City Office
509-346-2301.

Polling locations will be announced after the closing of the nominations.
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cc: Richard Lemargie
Quincy Post Register
Columbia Basin Herald
Wenatchee World
Grant County Journal
Ritzville Journal



